
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

   DIARY DATES 2025 

WC 12 May SATS Week 

Thurs 15 Y4 Cycling Skills 

Fri 16 Y3 Bikeability 

Mon 19 – Fri 23 National Walk to School Week 

Weds 21 Yr3 Tennis at Langley School 

Thurs 22 CL4 Netball at Wymondham Prep 

Thurs 22 Y4 Cycling Skills 

Fri 23   Last day of Half Term 

Mon 26–Fri 30  Half Term 

JUNE  

Mon 2 Back to school 

Tues 3 CL4 Girls Cricket – Hethersett & Tas Valley 

Weds 4 New Reception transition afternoon/new 
parents meeting 

Thurs 5 CL4 Mixed Cricket – Hethersett & Tas 
Valley 

Fri 6 FOWS National Doughnut Day/Fun run 

Sat 7 FOWS Tidy Up Day 

WC 9 June RE Week 

Weds 11 New reception transition afternoon 

Weds 11 C4 Cricket at Wymondham Prep. 

Fri 13 Cystic Fibrosis Awareness – wear yellow 
day 

Weds 18 RSPCA Visit to school – non-uniform day 

Weds 18 New reception transition afternoon 

Thurs 20 CL3 visit to Stranger’s Hall 

Mon 23  Yr2 Tri Golf – Bungay Golf Club 

Tues 24/25/26 Wymondham High Transition Days 

Weds 25 New reception transition afternoon 

Mon 30/1&2 July Hethersett Academy Transition Days 

JULY  

Fri 4 FOWS – Women’s Euro’s  non-uniform day 

Fri 4/Sat 5 Wymondham College Transition Days 

Weds 9 FOWS Wacky Wednesday non-uniform day 

Fri 11 Wreningham’s Got Talent Show 

Fri 11 FOWS – End of Year Summer Disco 

Tues 15 Sports Day/Art Exhibition/Leaver’s Disco 

Wes 16 Long Stratton Transition Day 

Weds 16 Open Eve 3.15 – 6pm 

Thurs 17 CL4 performances 9.40am/6pm 

Mon 21 Beach trip to West Runton – whole school 

Tues 22 Leaver’s assembly 

Tues 22 Last day of term 
 

Don’t forget to place your online 

orders for group class 

photos by Weds 14 May 

Also CL3 parents – Please could you 

ensure you have paid for the trip to 

Strangers Hall by 13th June.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It was all red, white and blue in school yesterday when we 

celebrated the 80th anniversary of VE day.  The children learnt 

about VE day and  joined with the nation in 2 minute’s silence at 

midday.  They then had a lovely picnic outside on the field 

where they weren’t silent! 

Also, to update you all on the Headteacher vacancy – we have 

now shortlisted the candidates and interviews will be held next 

week.  We will let you know as soon as we have any news. 

Week commencing 19th May is National Walk 
to School week.  A letter has been sent home 
today to explain how the week works.  The 
children will gain stars for their “Stepper 
Passport” for each journey they make.  The 
passports will be handed out on Monday 19th.  

For anyone parking at the Bird in Hand carpark please can you 
park at the top end of their carpark (on the left) and we have 
been asked that cars are not left all day in the carpark.  Thank 
you.   

Rose and Abi in Year 6 are taking part in the Norwich 
Bubble Rush 2025 in aid of East Anglia's Children's 
Hospices (EACH) on Sunday 18th May.  EACH ensure 
the best possible quality of life and make every 
moment count for children and families. They have 
decided to take part in this fun experience this year to 
mark the end of their primary school years with a special memory 
while supporting a charity.     If you would like to support the girls 
you can donate to their team fundraising page at: 
ttps://eastangliaschildrenshospices.enthuse.com/pf/lynsey-
watkins/post/14374647 
 £20 - Could pay for a Counsellor for 1 hour to provide emotional 
support to help families cope during the more difficult times. 
- £24 - Could pay for a Clinical Nurse Specialist to provide 1 hour 
of expert care, tailored to each child and young person 
- £16 - Could pay for a Play Specialist to provide a 1 hour session 
of personalised play, catered to each child's individual needs. 
Thank you in advance!       Rose and Abi 

Yr 3 and Yr 4 parents should have received 
emailed letters about our bicycle courses which 
start next week.  Please could we ask you to use 
the link on the information sheet to give your 
consent for the course as soon as possible. 

 Some of the class 3 children attended the Tag 
Rugby Festival at Wymondham college 
yesterday.  The children enjoyed a carousel of 6 
activities over the course of the morning lead by 
the sports leaders.  The staff and sports leaders 
commented on how much energy and 
enthusiasm the Wreningham children had for 
the sporting morning.  A great morning was had by everyone. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 
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Newsletter 

Friday 09/05/2025  
 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 

Stars of the week:  
CL1  Poppy/Ivy     

    CL2 Maya/William  
    CL3   Poppy/Farah 
        CL4 Celia/James 

https://eastangliaschildrenshospices.enthuse.com/pf/lynsey-watkins/post/14374647
https://eastangliaschildrenshospices.enthuse.com/pf/lynsey-watkins/post/14374647


 
Some lovely photos from our VE day picnic and 

Rugby Festival. 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 


